IMMEDIATE ACTION NEEDED

In the Faculty Bulletin of October 3, the Registrar's Office requested the names of candidates for June graduation that the Senior and Graduate list may be made up. These lists were due October 15. Only three or four departments have responded. Kindly let us have this list of your candidates by tomorrow. Thank you:

S. W. Hutton, Registrar

ADVANCED INFORMATION

Mid-Semester grade reports will be due in the Registrar's Office Monday, November 18, 9:00 A.M.. These are to come in on the Grade Sheets Only (available at the office). You need not turn in "Admit to Class" cards at that time, but be sure to retain them and turn them in at the close of the semester with a record of absences and grade showing.

Do not overlook that you must have at this time an "Admit to Class" eard, stamped by the Business Office, on each student you are teaching.

ATTENTION

Every faculty member with wife or husband is cordially invited to attend the first social meeting of the faculty on Saturday Evening, October 26, in Foster Hall at 8 o'clock This will be an informal occasion primarily for acquaintance and fellowship. Every effort will be made to contact each of you personally but the committee hopes that in case this is not accomplished, you will remember the date and place and will be counted among the present.

Bonne M. Enlow, Chairman Faculty Social Meetings